
From:  Fran Reichenbach <franreichenbach@gmail.com>

Sent time:  10/19/2018 11:31:45 AM

To:  elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org

Subject:  ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

Hi Elva, can you tell me what part of the process we are in? I read that the EIR for this project 
was complete and circulated. If that’s true, where can I get a copy of it? 
Fran, Beachwood Canyon Neigh Assn. 

Sent from my iPhoneFrom 1610016173147855129@xxx Tue Aug 28 04:37:53 +0000 2018


